
Call for Keynote Paper Abstracts 
IEEE Transactions on Computer-Aided Design is seeking suggestions for keynote 

papers to be published within the next 6-12 months. The purpose of a keynote paper is 

to provide a modern survey of the current state-of-the-art in the literature, present the 

most significant challenging problems in the field that need to be solved, and/or expand 

the field of Electronic Design Automation into new areas. If done well, a keynote paper 

will be widely read and widely cited for several years, providing an anchor reference in 

the field. 

Historically, keynote papers have been invited by the TCAD editors, but now we are 

taking a more grass roots approach. We are inviting anyone to submit a one page title 

and abstract (include all co-authors) describing a proposed keynote paper. A committee 

of AEs will be formed to select the top 2-4 to be invited to submit keynote papers to 

TCAD. The papers will still be peer reviewed, but the authors should have confidence 

that the topic was pre-selected for a keynote for being relevant and timely. The deadline 

for submission is January 1, 2018. 

Please submit your one page proposal by email to Sara Dailey at 

saradailey1@gmail.com. 

Please note the following important date: 

Submission Deadline: January 1, 2018 
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